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contacts @ grace 

                                 Bulletin Announcement?  
                                       Send it by Thursday afternoon to:   

                                        gracefellowshipbulletin@gmail.com 

Pastor Jaime Pombo                            (423)596-1726                                                

Head Elder:                       Winton Forde        (256)604-6818 

Head Admin:                     Celes Webster               (256)655-9409 

Connections Lead:           Ron Felix                       (256)655-5046 

Prayer Team Lead:           Lois Ortiz                      (256)520-9554 

Head Deaconess:          Celes Webster              (256)655-9409 

Treasurer:                        Ramona Thompson     (256)337-4825 

Clerk:                                Shushannah Smith     (256)658-8427 

Worship Coordinators:   Dionne Felix                       (256)520-6862 

 Darlene Showalter   (256)694-6277
 Celes Webster        (256)655-9409 

Seeking the Harvest of God’s Grace 

 Welcome! 

 



grace @ study 
9:30 AM 

 Sabbath School Classes 
Adults — Main Room  

Children — A greeter will direct you. 
Teens— Annex 

 
 

announcements @ grace 

Sabbath Sundown: 4:56 PM 
Sabbath Begins Next Week: January 19 at 5:02 PM 

 
grace @ worship 

11:00 AM 

 
 
Video 
Praise God 
 
Call To Worship                     
To God be the Glory 
                         
Welcome, Announcements & Prayer   
Leadership Team 

 
Songs of Praise  
 
Scripture & Prayer 
Isaiah 49:13-15 
David and Delite Fedusenko 
 
Special Music 
Tiana Campbell 
 
Message 
Castaway 
Joey Roberts 
 
Song of Consecration 
 
Closing Prayer  
Joey Roberts 

Offering  
Today’s loose offering goes toward the  Gulf States Conference 
Advance. 
 
Children’s Church Cancelled 
There will be no Children’s Church today.   The meeting may be re-
scheduled for next week and if so, an email will go out.  
 
Tuesday Bible Study Cancelled  
There will be no  Bible Study at the Showalter’s home this Tuesday, 
January 16th.  They will be back to the regular schedule on the 23rd.  

10:30 AM  — Meet & Greet 

 We invite you to enjoy refreshments directly following 
Sabbath School, and before the church service begins. 


